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Thank You!! 
Forestville Road Elementary collected 1,468 food 
items to distribute to Eastern Wake Families. 
Thanks to everyone for your generosity!!!! 
 

Congratulations to Mrs. Mitchell’s homeroom for 
collecting 237 cans during the Holiday Food 
Drive. They’ve collected the most in grades 3-5 
and earned a pizza celebration!  
 
 

Dates 
• 1/16 Holiday, No School 
• 1/20 Early Release at 1:15 
• 1/24 End of Quarter 2 
• 1/27 Teacher Workday, No School 
• 2/3 Report cards go home. 

Curriculum 
 

Reading 
• Students will use text features and search 

tools to locate information revelant to a given 
topic efficiently. 

 

Writing 
• Students will form an opinion about a topic 

and write to support their opinion. 
 

Math 
• Students will use distributive property. 
• Students will determine the unknown number 

in a multiplication or division equation. 
• Students will solve word problems. 
• Fluency Facts of the week: 7’s. 

 

Science 
• Students will become moon watchers and 

study changes in the moon’s appearance- 
based on its orbit around the Earth. 

• Students will recognize the earth is part of a 
system called the solar system which includes 
the sun, planets, and many moons. 

 

Congratulations! 
Congratulations to Ms. Johnson’s homeroom and 
Mrs. Joyner’s homeroom for reaching the first 
Falcon Buck milestone! Both classes have earned 
250 Falcon Bucks! 

Midyear Assessments 
We hope everyone had a restful and fun Winter 
Break! We are now starting our Mid-year 
Assessments.  It is important that students are 
here and prepared for school.   

Brrr!!! 
The cold weather is here. Please remind your 
child to come to school prepared for outdoor 
recess (coats/jackets, scarves, gloves, hats). 

Royal Lunch 
Congratulations to Mrs. Mitchell’s homeroom for 
earning the most spoons and having Royal Lunch 
on the stage during December!  
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